

Irish Republican Brotherhood

Maria Brown, Chief State Solicitor, Chief State Solicitors Office, Osmond House, Little Ship Street, Dublin 8, D08 V8C5

20TH April 2022.

Your Client: The Provisional Government of the Irish Free State.

Subject: Accounts

Dear Sirs,

We note that the Lease for the management of the sovereign territory of éire expired on December 5th 2021. This Lease has not been extended or renewed. As of 6th December 2021 your Client has no authority to deal any further with any assets of the sovereign territory of éire.

Please furnish by return, for public consumption, a full set of accounts to determine all dealings with the assets of the sovereign territory of éire by your Client from 6th December 1921 to 5th December 2021.

We trust the above is in order but please do not hesitate to contact us should you require any further clarity.

We expect to hear from you within 22 days from the date of this letter.

John D Flanagan

Chairman,

IRB Supreme Council